L.A.M.S.A

Board Meeting

January 12. 2012

Members Present: Charlie Arce, Tyrone Arce, Danny Troche, Rocco warren, Ryan Pelecchia, Vic Blanchard, Lori Beaudoin, Rob Daniels, Joe Hasselman and Dean Martin0

Members Not Present: Gary Warren (Weather) Chuck and Todd (Ill)

I. Minute review from last meeting – Charlie Arce. Minutes were approved 9-0.

Old Business

I. Field Maintenance – discussed the pros and cons between retaining Chuck Bigelow and following through on the verbal agreement made to Rob Daniels. Decision was made to have Chuck continue to maintain all aspects of field maintenance.

II.  New Business

I. Make sure the fields are ready for the eye-opener.

II. Registration Packets – forms will for the most part remain the same. Instead of addresses the form will be changed to ask for e-mail addresses. The handouts outside of this will not change.

III. Joe Hasselman mentioned the idea of a future fundraiser with a murder mystery dinner concept, there is one scheduled to be hosted by the Leominster Crimestoppers on February 10, 2012.

IV. Joe Hasselman also mentioned the intent to start a Sunday morning league, registration was discussed and would be kept at a minimum, potentially $400 a team with an 8-10 team league. This would run separate from the LAMSA Night League and would have two seasons.  

V. Lori reminded the Coaches of the upcoming Coaches Meeting on the 26th of January.

VI. Lori also posted the league information on a couple of forums to increase visibility to the league and to attract new teams from outside of the area.

VII. Dumpster is still at the field, needs to be picked up!

Conclusion

